
Seedling Sale 2015 

Every year, Grow Pittsburgh offers our naturally- and locally-grown seedlings for sale. We love 

providing area gardeners with unique varieties of high-quality seedlings, and this year we are pleased to 

have culled all Monsanto varieties from our offerings. Mark your calendars, because the sale starts this 

Tues. April 21, at the Frick Greenhouse, where the seedlings are grown. We’ll be offering cool season 

crops like most herbs, cooking greens, onions, and leeks at first, and by April 28 we’ll have all the warm 

season favorites like tomatoes, peppers, eggplants, cucumbers, and zucchini. 

 

 

  

You can also find our seedlings at the May Market at Phipps Conservatory on Mother’s Day weekend, at 

the Urban Gardener in the North Side, and at Nature’s Way in Greensburg. 

Here are photo pages of the tomatoes and other vegetable and flower crops that we’ll offer this year, 

and here’s a link to a list of all the seedlings we’ll have available. For more information, check 

out our website. 

 

http://www.growpittsburgh.org/wp-content/uploads/Tomato-Photo-Page-2015.pdf
http://www.growpittsburgh.org/wp-content/uploads/Peppers-Eggplants-Flowers-and-Other-Vegetables-Photo-Page-2015-1.pdf
http://www.growpittsburgh.org/wp-content/uploads/Grow-Pittsburgh-Seedling-Availability-2015.pdf
http://www.growpittsburgh.org/seedlingsale/
http://www.growpittsburgh.org/wp-content/uploads/brassicas-and-onions-hardening-off-at-frick.jpg

